
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michelle Jetzer 
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 1:54 PM 
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback <ETFSMBGIBFeedback@etf.wi.gov> 
Subject: Please include transgender healthcare 

Dear GIB members and DOJ representatives, 

It is my understanding that the state intends to discriminate against transgender individuals by not 
including transgender healthcare in etf.    

I am writing this email to encourage you to please include transgender health care.  
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